
    Welcome to Term 3—Spring! 

 Tulip Room - Kat, Gemma and Kerrie 

Julia (1:1) 

The staff in Tulip Room would like to wish all our  

families a Happy New Year and we hope that 

2023 is filled with love, laughter and memories 

made. May we also thank you all for the lovely 

presents that we  received from yourselves over the    

festive period. We are now beginning Spring Term and are 

getting ready to welcome all the children due to start 

with us throughout January and February and to those 

returning. 

We look forward to going for our regular local walks,    

planning more trips and getting out and about in the   

community. We will also be starting yoga sessions once our 

new children have settled in. 

 

29th January—Science/Maths week 

w/c 5th February—Chinese New Year activities 

begin 

w/c 5th February—Pancake Day activities 

begin 

9th February—End of Term 3 

19th February—Term 4 starts 

20th February—2YO Nursery trip to Ninja 

Warrior  

4th March—2YO Nursery Mothers Day sale  

Early Years Telephone Drop-in 0300 125 6279 

Wednesday 9.30am- 12pm (during term time)  

The children are highly motivated when telling the story of 

‘Little Rabbit Foo Foo’ written by Michael Rosen. We encourage  

joining in with actions and take the activity in the learning direc-

tion that they like. Our key objectives include listening to stories, joining in with 

repeated words or phrases, and allowing cues to fill in the missing words. 

Please check your child’s learning diary 

(ILD) for updates of your child’s     

learning stories, photos and videos as we 

will continually update these. 

For new parents, you will receive log-in 

details shortly after your  child’s settling

-in period to support you with signing up.  

Please bring in suitable 

spare clothes for your 

child as they may get 

wet and/or dirty during 

their play activities.  

Congratulations to our Graduates who have made 

the move up to Sunflower Room this new term! 

Thank you very much for attending our Graduation 

Party and we wish you lots of luck ! 

.Caring 

Term 3— Our super 

skill is ...I am caring! 


